
Newsletter for Week Commencing 
Sunday,  23 February 2025 

7th Week of the Year 
Psalter Week 3 

 

Lectionary: Sundays = Year C;  Weekdays = Year I 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Catholic Rectory 
North Everard Street 

King’s Lynn 
Norfolk. PE30 5HQ  

 

Telephone : (01553) 772220   
 

—————————————— 
 

CLERGY 
 

Parish Priest 

The Very Reverend Canon  
Peter Rollings  

 

Email : parishpriest763@gmail.com 
 
 

Assistant Parish Priest 

Rev. Fr. Gordon Adam (OOLW) 
 

Deacons 

Rev. John Belfield 
Rev. Martin L’Estrange 

Rev. Shaun Morrison (OOLW) 
 

—————————————— 
 

Parish Website : 
 

www.catholicparish-kingslynn.org.uk 
 

—————————————— 
 

Safeguarding Representative 
 

Email : safeguardingkl@gmail.com 
 

Telephone : 07971955335 
 

—————————————— 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays 
10.30am  

at Holy Family Church 
and 

5.00pm  
at Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

 

—————————————— 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Email : ronaldglazebrook@btinternet.com 
 

By Wednesday 11.00am please 
In plain “Word” format only 

======================================================== 
======================================================================================================================= 

W/c Sunday 23rd February 2025 
7th Week of the Year 

Psalter Week 3 

Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 

Our Lady and St Joseph 

Sheringham and Cromer 
================================================================================================================== 

Saturday 22nd February 
Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Holy Souls 
================================================================================================================== 

Sunday 23rd February 
Sexagesima 

Mass at 9.30am 

Holy Family Church 

Intentions : People of the Parish 
———————————————————————— 

Mass and Baptism at 11.30am 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
———————————————————————— 

Holy Qurbana at 11.30am 

Holy Family Church 
———————————————————————— 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
================================================================================================================== 

Monday 24th February - Feria 

Reception of the body of Barbara Griffiths at 4.30pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
———————————————————————— 

Mass at 7.00pm 

Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Knights of St Columba / Holy Souls 
================================================================================================================== 

Tuesday 25th February - Feria 

Requiem Mass for Barbara Griffiths at 1.15pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
———————————————————————— 

Mass at 4.00pm 

Queen Elizabeth II Hospital 

Intentions : Holy Souls 
================================================================================================================== 

Wednesday 26th February - Feria 

No Mass today (Funeral at Dersingham) 
================================================================================================================== 

Thursday 27th February - Feria 

Requiem Mass for Elvin Rees at 10.30am 

Holy Family Church 
================================================================================================================== 

Friday 28th February - Feria 

Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Little Sister Hilda Joanna of Jesus 
================================================================================================================== 

Saturday 1st March - St. David 

Mass at 10.00am 

Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Chris Lindley RIP 
================================================================================================================== 
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W/c Sunday 2nd March 2025 

8th Week of the Year 
Psalter Week 4 

Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 

Sacred Heart, Southwold 
================================================================================================================== 

Saturday 1st March 
Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Rose & Sonny Burke RIP 
================================================================================================================== 

Sunday 2nd March 
(Quinquagesima) 
Mass at 9.30am 

Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Mark Fincham RIP 
———————————————————————— 

Lithuanian Mass at 9.30am 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
———————————————————————— 

Mass and Baptism at 11.30am 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Ntentions : People of the Parish 
———————————————————————— 

Holy Qurbana at 11.30am 

Holy Family Church 
———————————————————————— 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
================================================================================================================== 
  

WELCOME INTO GOD’SFAMILY 

To Remi Trevor Moses who was born 

again by water and the Holy Spirit at his 

baptism last Sunday. 
================================================================================================================== 

RETREAT DAY 

There will be a Retreat day for Readers 

and Extraordinary Ministers on Saturday 

8th March from 10.30am – 3pm   
================================================================================================================== 

BAPTISMS 

Please note that there are no Baptisms 

during Lent (5th March – 20th April) 
================================================================================================================== 

WEDDINGS 

A reminder that diocesan law requires six 

months notice to be given for weddings 

so that the necessary preparations can 

be made. Nine months notice is needed 

for weddings taking place overseas. 
================================================================================================================== 

 PARISH SICK LIST 

Antonas    Pat Athey 

Tony Burton   Betty Dockney 

James Donaldson Caroline Glazebrook 

Mark Griffiths   Mike Griffiths 

Beryl Green   Sadie Harris 

Ann Lindley   Pauline McSherry 

Cathy McNeil   Owen McDonagh 

Maria De Rosa  Debbie Roper 

Renee Thomas  Sylvia Waddilove 

Susan Young 
================================================================================================================== 

ANNIVERSARIES 

Alexander Horne  David Wheater 

Thomas Westhorpe Ruth Wharf 

Ruby Cox    Peter McDonald 

Joan Walker   Bernard Garrigan 

Christopher Walker DIaitri Archipov 

Marcella Flanders Rose Larkin 

Brenda Delderfield 
================================================================================================================== 

SVP 

St Vincent de Paul Society Our purpose 

is to help people in need with practical 

assistance wherever possible. We are a 

small group of experienced volunteers 

who meet regularly. Are you, or anyone 

you know, in need of help? Would you 

like to join us in the work of the SVP? 

Training will be given. Contact one of the 

Clergy or a member of the Society.  

A message from SVP Central Council 

President:  Thank you for hosting the 

wonderful Caritas festival at The Holy 

Family Church at Kings Lynn. It was   

inspiring to have this festival against 

Modern Day Slavery and for people in 

Need on the feast of Saint Josephine 

Bakhita, It was lovely to meet with friends 

including the Cambodia and Stella Maris 

stands and see all the work put into the 

numerous stands by people who help 

those in need. I particularly enjoyed the 

SVP and Minnie Vinnies, who had their 

photograph with Bishop Peter,  and were 

led by Dolores and sang their songs with 

such enthusiasm.   

Thank you,    

Joan Wall  

President East Anglia Central Council 
================================================================================================================== 

MARY KITCHEN  

Thank you to all who showed an interest 

in volunteering for above, through the 

Caritas Festival. Please pass your con-

tact details to any priest or deacon OR 

direct contact to Edd Chomicz by text 

(07741453797) or email 

(echomicz2@yahoo.co.uk) to help this 

outreach group for a few hours, approxi-

mately once a month. 
================================================================================================================== 

TOILETS HFC 

Please be respectful when using the 

toilets at HFC there is still misuse people 

fouling the floor and the wall etc.  

WHY?  

These toilets have recently been       

refurbished at a considerable cost. If 

there is further disregard the toilets they 

may be locked and you will need to ask 

for the door to be unlocked. 
================================================================================================================== 


